
 

ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST BYZANTINE CATHOLIC CHURCH 
185 E. Main Street Uniontown, PA 15401 

 
SCHEDULE  OF DIVINE  SERVICES 

   
Sunday, August 15    12TH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
            DORMITION OF THE THEOTOKOS 
     9:00 a.m.               +Charles and Irene Ewanick and Fred Grena  
     (Church)            Req. by Family  
Monday, August 16   Translation of the Icon of Our Lord 
       8:30 a.m.            Health of Tony Rocci 
       (Church)      
Tuesday, August 17    Myron (Martyr) 

            No Liturgy 
Wednesday, August 18   Florus and Laurus (Martyrs) 
      8:30 a.m.                  +Ann Marie Vensko 
       (Church)   Req. by Husband Frank 
Thursday, August 19   Andrew and Others (Martyrs)   
      8:30 a.m.               +Grena Family-Fred, Ed and Mary 
      (Church)                                         and Catherine Cervetti                            
Friday, August 20     Samuel, Prophet; Stephen, King of Hungary 
(REQUIRED ABSTINENCE OR EQUIVALENT) 
      8:00 a.m.            +Father Joseph Jugan 
       (Church) 
Saturday, August 21 Thaddeus (Apostle) 
      5:30 p.m.              +Barb Wyda 
     (Church)                Req. by Patty Bandish                        
Sunday, August 22    13TH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
    9:00 a.m.               +Andrew Kushner, Sr. 
     (Church)            Req. by the Kushner Family 
 
       

 ྐྒྑCHOOSE LIFE!  May we more deeply appreciate the sacredness of life in the  
womb, we pray to the Lord. 
 

 PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS – Father Joseph Jugan, who fell asleep in the 
 Lord last week. 
   
PARISH PICNIC- TODAY – The Annual Parish Picnic will be held today, Sunday,  
August 15, beginning at 1:30 p.m. outside of the Church on the lawn.   

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 8-8-2021 
 

Offering = $2477.00   Candles = $123.00   Holy Day = $257.00   Loose Cash = $20.00   
TOTAL = $2877.00    
 
PRAYER REQUESTS – Kara, Cathy, Anita, Thomas, Michael, Karen, Joan, Shirley, 
Rachel, Shirley, Frank, Marsha, Cynthia, Linda, Annette, and Andrea, Connie, Chris, 
Melba, Evelyn, Libby, Stanley, Joan, Shirley, Paul, JT, Ed, Melba, Bob, Chris, Connie, 
David, Kathleen, Mary Ann, August, Louis, Dominic, Norma Jean, Ann, Theresa, Helen, 
Betty, Larry, Darla, Charlene, Ruthann, Mark, Bertie, Jay, Josephine, Charlie, Larissa, 
Louis, Georgia, Monica, Jack, Dan, Kelly, Janice, Arlene, Bill, Kay, Bonnie, Dan, John, 
George, George, George Jr., Janet, Gerry, Vince, Janet, Carl, Butch, Michael, Raymond, 
BA, Patty, Dianne, Mike, Rose, Connor, Bekki, Wanda, Melissa, robin, Robert, Nadine, RJ, 
Ceil, JA, Ted, Clancy, Otho, Tom, Phyllis, Mark, Abbot Leo, Patty, Dolores, Barb, Ida, 
Charlotte, Sharlene, Paulette, Sophia, Marybeth, Cathy, Lori, Debi, Troy, Traci, Trevor, 
Carolyn, Ray, Cherisse, Tanner, Bailee, Kylie, Carter, Cole, Cooper, Connie, Barb, Mickie, 
Kitty, Louis, Dave, Riley, June, Jamie, Chris, Mike, Cindy, Dianne, Helen, Donna, Lisa, 
Mary Ann, Carol, Debbie, Dan, Colleen, Riley, George, Dorothy, Hannah, Michelle, 
Cynthia, Paul, Alice, Mason, Melanie, Melvin, Jean, Joyce, Jean, Jason, Dan, Joan, Rita, 
Richard, Conner, Nancy, Kris, Marcia, Melissa, Rohnda, Pat, Lee, Perry, Tim, Buzzy, 
Chris, Linda, Mickey, Joan, Dave. 
 
CAR SHOW – The Car Show Committee is preparing for a show on Sunday, September 26, 
2021, from noon to 4 p.m.  Anyone wishing to help with the show in any capacity, please see 
Steve Petruska or Vince Semachko to volunteer.  We thank you and look forward to your 
help. 
 
GCU LODGE #81 MEETING – will be held Sunday, August 22, immediately following the 
Divine Liturgy. 
 
COVID RESTRICTIONS LIFTED – Archbishop William has reinstated the obligation to 
attend Divine Liturgy in person on Sundays and Holy Days, beginning August 15, 2021.    
Those excused should spend time in prayer, reading Scriptures, and uniting themselves to 
Christ. 
 
MT. SAINT MACRINA PILGRIMAGE – Please try to attend some of the activities at the 
annual MT. SAINT MACRINA PILGRIMAGE scheduled this year for Sunday, September 
5, with an additional Divine Liturgy on Monday, September 6.  Your attendance is 
important because, as you remember, there was no pilgrimage last year.  Box lunches will 
be for sale. 
 

 

 

 


